
INVITATION TO PARTIVCIPATE IN TREE PLANTING EVENT 

College Principal, Prof. Mwangombe planting a tree seedling in the past CAVS Tree Planting 
Ceremony 

CAVS has organized a tree planting ceremony that is to take place on Thursday, 2nd April, 2015 
at 10.00am; the venue will be at UNIBIO Park.  

Such events take place twice a year (in each rainy season) and are in line with the College’s core 
values of Respect for and conservation of the environment, and also with the National Reform 
Policy in Forestry which requires active participation by all stakeholders in order to ensure the 
attainment of 10% forest cover in Kenya. The College is targeting to plant 20,000 tree seedlings 
this season. 

Among those invited are ILRI, KEFRI, Total Kenya, Standard Charted Bank and Kenya Forest 
Service. 

http://cavs.uonbi.ac.ke/

